"FIRE ON THE MOUNTAIN"

Newsletter #2 November 29, 2007

The Coming King Foundation



Greetings in the name of the Lord!

The purpose of this newsletter is to update you on the actual construction progress of the first Sculpture Prayer Garden being built right here in Kerrville, Texas. This Garden is built on faith, without debt, entirely from funds donated by Christians who share our desire to bring millions of souls to Jesus Christ. Your prayers, help and financial support are sincerely appreciated.



Here is an update about our efforts:

A Trip to Washington

Max and TCKF Board member, David Danielson, attended the Family Research Council conference in Washington, DC, for one week. The week included a side trip to North Carolina where they were invited by a couple to look over a potential prayer garden location to be carved out of a forest area in Kernersville. The couple went to the Internet, prompted by the Holy Spirit, in search for prayer gardens. Below are some highlights of the Washington, D.C. experience:

Lion of Judah: The 1/6 life-size bronze was well received by everyone. The bronze looked great with its laser engraved base! (See photo) The owners and intercessors of Eagle Bronze, Monte & Beverly Paddleford, did a great job casting the sculpture. This sculpture will be made in large sizes and used in the Kerrville garden. They are currently building the 77' cross in Lander, WY, for installation next year. Beverly exhibited her art one booth away from Max.

TCKF Brochure: The new promotional 9" X 11" brochures arrived on time to be given out at the conference. As part of the printing agreement business cards were provided almost free. These brochures feature the Garden vision and are



an excellent tool to share with friends, Churches, ministries, organizations, and just anyone that lives in the Hill Country. They are available at Impact Christian Fellowship.

Answers to Prayers

Max: "As I walked into church, Lana Edwards stopped me and said God had given her a 'word' for me this week. She said she was on her deck listening to music when the Lord spoke and said: 'Tell Max to raise the cross (first) and the land will provide the treasure."

Now, here is the interesting part about Lana's "word". Lana has not been receiving our Prayer Intercessor Letters, and she had no idea that the foundation board had already voted months ago to change the construction priority, so that the cross would be raised first! She did not know about Jim Beard's original prophetic "word" to erect the cross before building the rest of the Garden as originally planned.

Eric: He was supposed to meet a man at Lowe's for employment. The connection was not made and Eric looked up at the mountain where the garden is being built. He said

Suppliers and Service Work

The following businesses are working to help us raise the cross and build the first Garden:

- ADCO Printing
- McKay's Construction
- Vordenbaum Engineering Inc.
- Rock Scapes Landscaping
- Alltex Landscaping
- PSI Engineering
- Harper Ranch & Game Fencing
- Voelkel Engineering

something to the effect, "Lord can I work on that mountain?" Getting on with the needs of the day Eric went to the phone book to try to find work. He looked in the heavy equipment operators' listings that met his qualifications and saw many businesses. The first one he called connected him to the bulldozer operator working on top of the mountain, Basil McKay. That morning Basil was trying to find someone to help him because the man scheduled to work did not show up! Eric was hired! Both men shared their testimony with Max. Isn't God good?

These kinds of testimonies have been

happening since Max and others first started praying for the Garden. Some of these stories can be read on the foundation website, www.thecomingkingfoundation.org.

Kerrville Garden Prayer Intercessors

The fourth release of the Prayer Alert Newsletter went out recently. If you are not on this email mailing list but feel "called" to pray for The Coming King Sculpture Prayer Gardens, please let the TCKF office know so we can include you.

Join Us!

Are you are being drawn by the Holy Spirit to the "vision" of soul-winning Gardens and want to help us? If so, we will get you plugged in to something that will use your gifts and talents for the advancement of the Kingdom of God. The Coming King Foundation is a non-profit (501e3) organization, dedicated to operating "debt free", as it establishes beautiful evangelical gardens across the USA and world, for the purpose of bringing glory and souls to Jesus Christ.

"My prayer is not for them alone. I pray also for those who will believe in me through their message, that all of them may be one, Father, just as you are in me and I am in you. May they also be in us so that the world may believe that you have sent me. I have given them the glory that you gave me, that they may be one as we are one: I in them and you in me. May they be brought to complete unity to let the world know that you sent me and have loved them even as you have loved me."

(John 17:20-23 VIV)

The Coming King Foundation Ministry Relations Committee produces this newsletter. Please let us know how we can improve this newsletter. Thanks again to Max and to Lonnie Vaughan, Office Manager, helping get the word out and for being a base of support for all of us, in our endeavors to be in unity with the prayer of Jesus Christ.

The Coming King Foundation

P.O. Box 290555
Kerrville, TX 78029-0555
www.thecomingkingfoundation.org
(830) 367-7874
tckf@ktc.com

